Official Notice



Accounts and Finance Department Corporate Services Directorate



Date: 18th January 2023

Dear Students,

RE: USE OF STUDENT NUMBERS AS PAYMENT REFERENCE

Dear Students,

You are hereby notified to use your **STUDENT NUMBERS** as reference for the payments of Tuition Fees you make.

The Accounts and Finance Department will not process any proofs of payments provided without a **STUDENT NUMBER**.

Please Note:

- A) Students should send/email their proof of payments to Accounts@nit-edu.org OR bring them physically at the Call Centre's.
- B) Student's Accounts will be updated with payments on Two (2) days (Monday and Thursday) after the received proofs of payments are authenticated.

Furthermore, NIT will not be held liable for not updating the accounts of students who make payments without providing their student numbers as reference.

Your cooperation in the above regard will be highly appreciated.

Yours Sincerely,

Ms. Susana Nemushi Accountant



